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I hold to the belief that each person possesses an inherent dignity by virtue of their 

humanity. This is true of immigrants as much as any citizen who resides in the State 

of Oregon. At this time when immigrants are being targeted and degraded nationally, 

I am most pleased to see our State legislature considering bills such as this that will 

enhance the dignity of all. I strongly urge its passage. 

 

Sincerely. 

 

Vicki Mercer 

 


